
Area AA Meetings 

 

Name: Ashland Sunday Night Discussion City: Ashland Day: Sunday 

Location: Trinity Lutheran Church County: Ashland Time: 6:30 PM 

Street Address: 508 Center St. Zip Code: 44805 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Discussion 

Notes:  
 

 

Name: Sunday Nite Big Book Discussion City: Loudonville Day: Sunday 

Location: Presbyterian Church County: Ashland, Holmes Time: 7:00 PM 

Street Address: 223 E. Main St. Zip Code: 44842 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Discussion, Non-Smoking 

Notes:  
 

 

Name: Monday Night 12 and 12 City: Ashland Day: Monday 

Location: Trinity Lutheran Church County: Ashland Time: 7:30 PM 

Street Address: 508 Center St. Zip Code: 44805 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Discussion, Step, Non-Smoking 

Notes: Basement Rec. room 
 

 

Name: 12 O'Clockers City: Ashland Day: Tuesday 

Location: Salvation Army County: Ashland Time: 12:00 PM 

Street Address: 527 E. Liberty St. Zip Code: 44805 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Discussion, Wheelchair Accessible (Meeting & Restroom) 

Notes:  

 

 

Name: Ashland Tuesday Nite City: Ashland Day: Tuesday 

Location: First Presbyterian Church County: Ashland Time: 8:00 PM 

Street Address: 122 W. 3rd St. Zip Code: 44805 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Non-Smoking, Wheelchair Accessible (Meeting & 

Restroom) 

Notes:  
 

http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=508 Center St.+44805&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=223 E. Main St.+44842&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=508 Center St.+44805&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=527 E. Liberty St.+44805&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=122 W. 3rd St.+44805&hl=en


Area AA Meetings 

 

Name: Wednesday Morning Open Discussion City: Ashland Day: Wednesday 

Location: Trinity Lutheran Church County: Ashland Time: 10:00 AM 

Street Address: 508 Center St. Zip Code: 44805 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Discussion 

Notes:  
 

 

Name: Thursday Morning Open Discussion City: Ashland Day: Thursday 

Location: Trinity Lutheran Church County: Ashland Time: 10:00 AM 

Street Address: 508 Center St. Zip Code: 44805 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Discussion 

Notes:  
 

 

Name: Ashland Thursday Nite City: Ashland Day: Thursday 

Location: St. Edwards Catholic Church County: Ashland Time: 8:00 PM 

Street Address: 501 Cottage Ave. Zip Code: 44805 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Panel, Wheelchair Accessible (Meeting Only) 

Notes:  

 

 

Name: Loudonville 12x12 Group City: Loudonville Day: Friday 

Location: New Hope Community Church County: Ashland, Holmes Time: 7:00 PM 

Street Address: 637 N. Market St. Zip Code: 44862 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Discussion, Step 

Notes:  
 

 

Name: Friday Nite Survivers Ashland City: Ashland Day: Friday 

Location: Trinity Lutheran Church County: Ashland Time: 7:30 PM 

Street Address: 508 Center St. Zip Code: 44805 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Non-Smoking 

Notes:  
 

 

http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=508 Center St.+44805&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=508 Center St.+44805&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=501 Cottage Ave.+44805&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=637 N. Market St.+44862&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=508 Center St.+44805&hl=en


Area AA Meetings 

Name: Ashland Saturday Morning Big Book Discussion Group City: Ashland Day: Saturday 

Location: Trinity Lutheran Church Of Ashland County: Ashland Time: 10:00 AM 

Street Address: 508 Center St. Zip Code: 44805 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Big Book, Discussion 

Notes:  
 

 

 

Name: Sunday Nite Big Book Discussion City: Loudonville Day: Sunday 

Location: Presbyterian Church County: Ashland, Holmes Time: 7:00 PM 

Street Address: 223 E. Main St. Zip Code: 44842 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Discussion, Non-Smoking 

Notes:  
 

 

Name: Killbuck Big Book Study City: Killbuck Day: Monday 

Location: United Methodist Church County: Holmes Time: 8:00 PM 

Street Address: 410 N. Main St. Zip Code: 44637 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Big Book 

Notes:  
 

 

Name: Millersburg City: Millersburg Day: Tuesday 

Location: Millersburg Presbyterian Church County: Holmes Time: 8:00 PM 

Street Address: 90 S. Clay St. Zip Code: 44654 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Non-Smoking 

Notes:  
 

 

Name: Wednesdays' Women City: Loudonville Day: Wednesday 

Location: Christian Community Center County: Holmes Time: 6:30 PM 

Street Address: 708 Valley View Dr. Zip Code: 44842 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Discussion, Floating Format 

Notes:  
 

 

 

http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=508 Center St.+44805&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=223 E. Main St.+44842&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=410 N. Main St.+44637&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=90 S. Clay St.+44654&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=708 Valley View Dr.+44842&hl=en


Area AA Meetings 

Name: Loudonville 12x12 Group City: Loudonville Day: Friday 

Location: New Hope Community Church County: Ashland, Holmes Time: 7:00 PM 

Street Address: 637 N. Market St. Zip Code: 44862 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Discussion, Step 

Notes:  
 

 

 

Name: Orrville 12 Step City: Orrville Day: Sunday 

Location: St. Agnes Church County: Wayne Time: 8:00 PM 

Street Address: Corner Lake and E. Oak Sts. Zip Code: 44667 
 

Meeting Type: Closed (Alcoholics Only), Discussion, Step, Non-Smoking 

Notes:  
 

 

Name: Rittman Sunday Twelve Traditions City: Rittman Day: Sunday 

Location: St. Anne's Church County: Wayne Time: 8:00 PM 

Street Address: 139 S. First St. Zip Code: 44270 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Floating Format 

Notes: Father Farr Room 
 

 

Name: Wooster Sunday Night City: Wooster Day: Sunday 

Location: St. James Episcopal Church County: Wayne Time: 8:00 PM 

Street Address: 122 E. North St. Zip Code: 44691 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Discussion, Non-Smoking 

Notes:  
 

 

Name: Wooster N.U.T.S. Big Book Study City: Wooster Day: Monday 

Location: St. James Episcopal Church County: Wayne Time: 12:00 PM 

Street Address: 122 E. North St. Zip Code: 44691 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Discussion, Tape Study 

Notes: N.U.T.S. - "Not Using The Steps" Tape Study 
 

 

 

http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=637 N. Market St.+44862&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=Corner Lake and E. Oak Sts.+44667&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=139 S. First St.+44270&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=122 E. North St.+44691&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=122 E. North St.+44691&hl=en


Area AA Meetings 

Name: Dalton Men's City: Dalton Day: Monday 

Location: Dalton Presbyterian Church County: Wayne Time: 8:00 PM 

Street Address: 163 W. Main St. Zip Code: 44618 
 

Meeting Type: Closed (Alcoholics Only), Discussion, Men Only, Non-Smoking 

Notes:  
 

 

Name: Wooster City: Wooster Day: Monday 

Location: Trinity United Church Of Christ County: Wayne Time: 8:00 PM 

Street Address: 150 E. North St. Zip Code: 44691 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Non-Smoking, Wheelchair Accessible (Meeting & 

Restroom) 

Notes:  
 

 

Name: Wooster Fresh Start City: Wooster Day: Tuesday 

Location: Oasis Recovery Club County: Wayne Time: 9:00 AM 

Street Address: 104 Spink St. Zip Code: 44691 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Big Book, Tape Study 

Notes: Joe and Charlie Big Book Study 
 

 

Name: Rittman Big Book Study City: Rittman Day: Tuesday 

Location: St. Anne's Church County: Wayne Time: 10:00 AM 

Street Address: 139 S. First St. Zip Code: 44270 
 

Meeting Type: Closed (Alcoholics Only), Discussion, Non-Smoking 

Notes: Father Farr Room 
 

 

Name: Alkies Lunch Bunch City: Wooster Day: Tuesday 

Location: St. James Episcopal Church County: Wayne Time: 12:00 PM 

Street Address: 122 E. North St. Zip Code: 44691 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Discussion, Non-Smoking 

Notes:  
 

 

 

http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=163 W. Main St.+44618&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=150 E. North St.+44691&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=104 Spink St.+44691&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=139 S. First St.+44270&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=122 E. North St.+44691&hl=en


Area AA Meetings 

Name: Women In Sobriety City: Wooster Day: Tuesday 

Location: St. Mary's Church County: Wayne Time: 12:00 PM 

Street Address: 527 Beall Ave. Zip Code: 44691 
 

Meeting Type: Closed (Alcoholics Only), Women Only, Non-Smoking 

Notes:  
 

 

Name: Mohican AA Fellowship City: West Salem Day: Tuesday 

Location: Church of the Brethren County: Wayne Time: 7:00 PM 

Street Address: 7759 N. Elyria Rd. Zip Code: 44287 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Wheelchair Accessible (Meeting & Restroom) 

Notes:  

 

 

Name: Pathway Tuesday Night Big Book Study City: Wooster Day: Tuesday 

Location: Pathway House (Lorson House) County: Wayne Time: 7:00 PM 

Street Address: 245 Beall Ave. Zip Code: 44691 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Big Book 

Notes: Corner of Beall and High 
 

 

Name: Tuesday Serenity Big Book Discussion City: Wooster Day: Tuesday 

Location: St. James Episcopal Church County: Wayne Time: 7:30 PM 

Street Address: 201 N. Market St. Zip Code: 44691 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Big Book, Discussion 

Notes:  
 

 

Name: Orrville Serenity City: Orrville Day: Tuesday 

Location: Christ United Church Of Christ County: Wayne Time: 8:00 PM 

Street Address: 301 N. Main St. Zip Code: 44667 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Non-Smoking, Wheelchair Accessible (Meeting & 

Restroom) 

Notes:  
 

 

http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=527 Beall Ave.+44691&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=7759 N. Elyria Rd.+44287&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=245 Beall Ave.+44691&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=201 N. Market St.+44691&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=301 N. Main St.+44667&hl=en


Area AA Meetings 

Name: Wooster Wednesday 12x12x12 City: Wooster Day: Wednesday 

Location: St. James Episcopal Church County: Wayne Time: 12:00 PM 

Street Address: 122 E. North St. Zip Code: 44691 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Big Book, Discussion, Step 

Notes: 12 Steps - 12 Traditions - 12 Noon 
 

 

Name: Orrville Wednesday Big Book City: Orrville Day: Wednesday 

Location: Christ United Church Of Christ County: Wayne Time: 5:30 PM 

Street Address: 301 N. Main St. Zip Code: 44667 
 

Meeting Type: Closed (Alcoholics Only), Big Book, Tape Study, Non-Smoking 

Notes:  
 

 

Name: Wooster Wednesday 123 City: Wooster Day: Wednesday 

Location: Steps At Liberty Center County: Wayne Time: 5:30 PM 

Street Address: 104 Spink St. Zip Code: 44691 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Non-Smoking 

Notes:  
 

 

Name: Turn A New Leaf City: Wooster Day: Wednesday 

Location: St. Mary's Church County: Wayne Time: 7:00 PM 

Street Address: 527 Beall Ave. Zip Code: 44691 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Discussion, Non-Smoking 

Notes:  
 

 

Name: Wooster Closed Mens City: Wooster Day: Wednesday 

Location: Trinity United Church Of Christ County: Wayne Time: 7:30 PM 

Street Address: 150 E. North St. Zip Code: 44691 
 

Meeting Type: Closed (Alcoholics Only), Discussion, Men Only, Non-Smoking, Wheelchair 

Accessible (Meeting & Restroom) 

Notes:  
 

 

 

http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=122 E. North St.+44691&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=301 N. Main St.+44667&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=104 Spink St.+44691&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=527 Beall Ave.+44691&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=150 E. North St.+44691&hl=en


Area AA Meetings 

Name: Doylestown Wednesday Night City: Doylestown Day: Wednesday 

Location: Doylestown United Methodist Church County: Wayne Time: 8:30 PM 

Street Address: 153 Church St. Zip Code: 44230 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Non-Smoking 

Notes:  
 

 

Name: Wooster Early Bird Discussion City: Wooster Day: Thursday 

Location: St. James Episcopal Church County: Wayne Time: 9:00 AM 

Street Address: 122 E. North St. Zip Code: 44691 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Discussion, Non-Smoking 

Notes:  
 

 

Name: Wooster Noon Video/Audio Discussion City: Wooster Day: Thursday 

Location: Oasis Recovery Club County: Wayne Time: 12:00 PM 

Street Address: 104 Spink St. Zip Code: 44691 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome) 

Notes:  
 

 

Name: Lighthouse Women's AA City: Wooster Day: Thursday 

Location: Beacon House County: Wayne Time: 7:00 PM 

Street Address: 732 Spink St. Zip Code: 44691 
 

Meeting Type: Closed (Alcoholics Only), Tape Study, Women Only, Wheelchair Accessible 

(Meeting & Restroom) 

Notes:  
 

 

Name: Fredericksburg City: Fredericksburg Day: Thursday 

Location: Presbyterian Church County: Wayne Time: 8:00 PM 

Street Address: 201 Mill St. Zip Code: 44627 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Non-Smoking 

Notes:  
 

 

 

http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=153 Church St.+44230&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=122 E. North St.+44691&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=104 Spink St.+44691&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=732 Spink St.+44691&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=201 Mill St.+44627&hl=en


Area AA Meetings 

Name: Thursday Night Sobriety City: Wooster Day: Thursday 

Location: Central Christian Church County: Wayne Time: 8:00 PM 

Street Address: 407 N. Market St. Zip Code: 44691 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Floating Format, Non-Smoking, Wheelchair Accessible 

(Meeting & Restroom) 

Notes: formerly Booze Down Thursday Night - named changed 11/30/09 
 

 

Name: Wooster Brown Baggers City: Wooster Day: Friday 

Location: St. James Episcopal Church County: Wayne Time: 12:00 PM 

Street Address: 122 E. North St. Zip Code: 44691 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Discussion, Non-Smoking 

Notes:  
 

 

Name: Creston Easy Does It City: Creston Day: Friday 

Location: Creston United Methodist Church County: Wayne Time: 7:30 PM 

Street Address: 166 S. Main St. Zip Code: 44217 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome) 

Notes:  
 

 

Name: Orrville Friday Night City: Orrville Day: Friday 

Location: Augsburg Lutheran Church County: Wayne Time: 8:00 PM 

Street Address: 140 W. Water St. Zip Code: 44667 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Non-Smoking 

Notes:  
 

 

Name: Friday Night Focus City: Wooster Day: Friday 

Location: Trinity United Church Of Christ County: Wayne Time: 8:00 PM 

Street Address: 150 E. North St. Zip Code: 44691 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Panel, Non-Smoking 

Notes:  
 

 

 

http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=407 N. Market St.+44691&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=122 E. North St.+44691&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=166 S. Main St.+44217&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=140 W. Water St.+44667&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=150 E. North St.+44691&hl=en


Area AA Meetings 

 

 

Name: Doylestown Big Book Study Group City: Doylestown Day: Saturday 

Location: Zion Lutheran Church County: Wayne Time: 9:30 AM 

Street Address: 65 W. Clinton St. Zip Code: 44230 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Big Book, Non-Smoking 

Notes:  
 

 

Name: Saturday Women's Jail Meeting City: Wooster Day: Saturday 

Location: Wayne County Jail County: Wayne Time: 1:00 PM 

Street Address: 201 W. North St. Zip Code: 44691 
 

Meeting Type: Closed (Alcoholics Only), Women Only 

Notes:  
 

 

Name: Wooster Saturday Serenity City: Wooster Day: Saturday 

Location: First Prebysterian Church County: Wayne Time: 6:30 PM 

Street Address: 621 College St. Zip Code: 44691 
 

Meeting Type: Closed (Alcoholics Only), Discussion, Non-Smoking 

Notes:  
 

 

Name: Rittman Saturday Night City: Rittman Day: Saturday 

Location: St. Anne's Church County: Wayne Time: 7:30 PM 

Street Address: 139 S. First St. Zip Code: 44270 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Non-Smoking 

Notes: Father Farr Room 
 

 

Name: West Salem Saturday Night City: West Salem Day: Saturday 

Location: St. Stephens Church County: Wayne Time: 8:00 PM 

Street Address: 44 Britton St. Zip Code: 44287 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Non-Smoking 

Notes:  
 

http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=65 W. Clinton St.+44230&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=201 W. North St.+44691&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=621 College St.+44691&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=139 S. First St.+44270&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=44 Britton St.+44287&hl=en


Area AA Meetings 

Name: Shreve Saturday Night City: Shreve Day: Saturday 

Location: Shreve Methodist Church County: Wayne Time: 8:30 PM 

Street Address: 430 N. Wood St. Zip Code: 44676 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Tape Study 

Notes:  
 

 

Name: Saturday Night Phoenix City: Wooster Day: Saturday 

Location: St. James Episcopal Church County: Wayne Time: 10:30 PM 

Street Address: 122 E. North St. Zip Code: 44691 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Discussion, Non-Smoking 

Notes:  
 

 

 

Name: Lodi Big Book Study City: Lodi Day: Sunday 

Location: Christ The King Lutheran Church County: Medina Time: 7:00 PM 

Street Address: 8080 Lafayette Rd. Zip Code: 44254 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Big Book, Wheelchair Accessible (Meeting & Restroom) 

Notes: Rt. 42 and Kennard Rd. 

 

 

Name: Lodi Wednesday City: Lodi Day: Wednesday 

Location: Lodi United Methodist Church County: Medina Time: 8:00 PM 

Street Address: 320 Medina St. Zip Code: 44254 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Tape Study, Non-Smoking 

Notes:  
 

 

Name: Wadsworth Fresh Start Big Book Study City: Wadsworth Day: Monday 

Location: Trinity United Church Of Christ County: Medina Time: 7:30 PM 

Street Address: 215 High St. Zip Code: 44281 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Big Book, Non-Smoking 

Notes:  
 

 

http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=430 N. Wood St.+44676&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=122 E. North St.+44691&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=8080 Lafayette Rd.+44254&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=320 Medina St.+44254&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=215 High St.+44281&hl=en


Area AA Meetings 

Name: Wadsworth Tuesday Night Discussion City: Wadsworth Day: Tuesday 

Location: Ridgewood Baptist Church County: Medina Time: 7:30 PM 

Street Address: 7891 Ridge Rd. Zip Code: 44281 
 

Meeting Type: Closed (Alcoholics Only), Discussion, Wheelchair Accessible (Meeting Only) 

Notes:  

 

 

Name: Sober Living City: Wadsworth Day: Wednesday 

Location: Sacred Heart Church County: Summit Time: 12:00 PM 

Street Address: 260 Broad St Zip Code: 44281 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Discussion 

Notes: Located in the church basement. 
 

 

Name: Rebos City: Wadsworth Day: Wednesday 

Location: Freshwater Community Church County: Medina Time: 7:00 PM 

Street Address: 185 Humbolt Ave. Zip Code: 44281 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Non-Smoking 

Notes: * NEW MEETING MAY 7 * 
 

 

Name: Wadsworth Women's Big Book City: Wadsworth Day: Wednesday 

Location: St. Marks Episcopal Church County: Medina Time: 7:00 PM 

Street Address: 146 College St. Zip Code: 44281 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Big Book, Women Only, Non-Smoking 

Notes:  
 

 

Name: Wadsworth City: Wadsworth Day: Thursday 

Location: Trinity United Church Of Christ County: Medina Time: 8:00 PM 

Street Address: 215 High St. Zip Code: 44281 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Non-Smoking, Wheelchair Accessible (Meeting & 

Restroom) 

Notes:  
 

 

http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=7891 Ridge Rd.+44281&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=260 Broad St+44281&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=185 Humbolt Ave.+44281&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=146 College St.+44281&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=215 High St.+44281&hl=en


Area AA Meetings 

Name: Sharon Closed Discussion City: Wadsworth Day: Friday 

Location: Northside Christian Church County: Medina Time: 9:30 PM 

Street Address: 7615 Ridge Rd. Zip Code: 44281 
 

Meeting Type: Closed (Alcoholics Only), Discussion, Non-Smoking 

Notes:  
 

 

Name: Experience, Strength and Hope City: Massillon Day: Monday 

Location: Faith Community Felowship County: Stark Time: 8:00 PM 

Street Address: 1303 9th St. SW Zip Code: 44646 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Discussion, Non-Smoking 

Notes:  
 

 

Name: Willing To Grow City: Massillon Day: Tuesday 

Location: Grace Community Church County: Stark Time: 8:00 PM 

Street Address: 1700 Hankins Rd. NE Zip Code: 44646 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome) 

Notes:  
 

 

Name: Acceptance Group Of AA City: Massillon Day: Thursday 

Location: Rivertree Christian Church County: Stark Time: 8:00 PM 

Street Address: 7373 Portage St NW Zip Code: 44646 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Discussion 

Notes:  
 

 

Name: Grateful Group City: Massillon Day: Friday 

Location: St. Jacob's Church County: Stark Time: 10:00 AM 

Street Address: 8697 Mudbrook Rd. N.W. Zip Code: 44646 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Wheelchair Accessible (Meeting & Restroom) 

Notes:  

 

 

 

http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=7615 Ridge Rd.+44281&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=1303 9th St. SW+44646&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=1700 Hankins Rd. NE+44646&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=7373 Portage St NW+44646&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=8697 Mudbrook Rd. N.W.+44646&hl=en


Area AA Meetings 

Name: Seville Monday 12 Steps Up City: Seville Day: Monday 

Location: United Presbyterian Church County: Medina Time: 7:30 PM 

Street Address: 101 N. Center St. Zip Code: 44273 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Discussion 

Notes:  
 

 

Name: Seville Friday Night City: Seville Day: Friday 

Location: United Presbyterian Church County: Medina Time: 8:30 PM 

Street Address: 101 N. Center St. Zip Code: 44273 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Non-Smoking 

Notes:   

 

Name: Loyal Oak Big Book City: Norton Day: Sunday 

Location: Grace United Church of Christ County: Summit Time: 6:00 PM 

Street Address: 3285 Cleveland-Massilion Rd. Zip Code: 44203 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Big Book, Step, Tape Study, Primary Purpose, Non-

Smoking, Wheelchair Accessible (Meeting Only) 

Notes: In the Fellowship Hall - (south of 261 on Cleve-Mass Rd.) 
 

 

Name: The Place To Be City: Norton Day: Sunday 

Location: St. Andrews The Apostle Church County: Summit Time: 8:00 PM 

Street Address: 4022 Johnson Rd. Zip Code: 44203 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Non-Smoking 

Notes:  
 

 

Name: Monday A.M. Kitchen Table Devotional City: Norton Day: Monday 

Location: Grace United Church of Christ County: Summit Time: 6:45 AM 

Street Address: 3285 Cleveland-Massillon Rd. Zip Code: 44203 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Discussion, Non-Smoking, Wheelchair Accessible 

(Meeting & Restroom) 

Notes: Located in Fellowship Hall 
 

 

http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=101 N. Center St.+44273&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=101 N. Center St.+44273&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=3285 Cleveland-Massilion Rd.+44203&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=4022 Johnson Rd.+44203&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=3285 Cleveland-Massillon Rd.+44203&hl=en


Area AA Meetings 

Name: A Way Out City: Norton Day: Tuesday 

Location: Grace United Church Of Christ County: Summit Time: 7:00 PM 

Street Address: 3285 Cleveland-Massillon Rd. Zip Code: 44203 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Discussion, Non-Smoking, Wheelchair Accessible 

(Meeting & Restroom) 

Notes:  
 

 

Name: Be Free City: Norton Day: Friday 

Location: Kingdom Cafe County: Summit Time: 7:00 PM 

Street Address: 4111 Cleveland Massillon Rd Zip Code: 44203 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Floating Format, Wheelchair Accessible (Meeting & 

Restroom) 

Notes:  
 

 

Name: Friday Night At The Lake City: Norton Day: Friday 

Location: Loyal Oak Lake Park Pavilion County: Summit Time: 7:00 PM 

Street Address: 2678 S. Hametown Rd. Zip Code: 44203 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Child-care Available 

Notes: Seasonal (June - August) 
 

 

Name: Norton 24 Hour Group City: Norton Day: Friday 

Location: Grace United Church of Christ County: Summit Time: 7:30 PM 

Street Address: 3285 Cleveland-Massillon Rd. Zip Code: 44203 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Discussion, Non-Smoking, Wheelchair Accessible 

(Meeting & Restroom) 

Notes:  
 

 

Name: B and W Saturday Nite City: Norton Day: Saturday 

Location: St. Andrews Catholic Church County: Summit Time: 8:00 PM 

Street Address: 4022 Johnson Rd. Zip Code: 44203 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Non-Smoking 

Notes:  
 

 

http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=3285 Cleveland-Massillon Rd.+44203&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=4111 Cleveland Massillon Rd+44203&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=2678 S. Hametown Rd.+44203&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=3285 Cleveland-Massillon Rd.+44203&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=4022 Johnson Rd.+44203&hl=en


Area AA Meetings 

 

Name: Sunday Morning AA City: Medina Day: Sunday 

Location: Cathy's House County: Medina Time: 9:00 AM 

Street Address: 515 W. Liberty St. Zip Code: 44256 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Floating Format, Non-Smoking, Wheelchair Accessible 

(Meeting & Restroom) 

Notes:  
 

 

Name: Medina Sunday AA City: Medina Day: Sunday 

Location: United Church Of Christ County: Medina Time: 7:30 PM 

Street Address: 217 East Liberty St. Zip Code: 44256 
 

Meeting Type: Closed (Alcoholics Only), Floating Format, Non-Smoking 

Notes:  
 

 

Name: Truth is Happiness City: Medina Day: Sunday 

Location: Knights of Columbus Hall County: Medina Time: 7:30 PM 

Street Address: Northeast St. Zip Code: 44256 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome) 

Notes:  
 

 

Name: Monday High Noon City: Medina Day: Monday 

Location: Cathy's House County: Medina Time: 12:00 PM 

Street Address: 515 W. Liberty St. Zip Code: 44256 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Discussion, Non-Smoking, Wheelchair Accessible 

(Meeting & Restroom) 

Notes:  
 

 

Name: Medina Beginners Meeting City: Medina Day: Monday 

Location: St. Matthews Lutheran Church County: Medina Time: 7:00 PM 

Street Address: 400 N. Broadway Zip Code: 44256 
 

Meeting Type: Closed (Alcoholics Only), Step 

Notes:  
 

http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=515 W. Liberty St.+44256&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=217 East Liberty St.+44256&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=Northeast St.+44256&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=515 W. Liberty St.+44256&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=400 N. Broadway+44256&hl=en


Area AA Meetings 

 

Name: Monday Night AA City: Medina Day: Monday 

Location: Cathy's House County: Medina Time: 7:00 PM 

Street Address: 515 W. Liberty St. Zip Code: 44256 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Big Book, Non-Smoking, Wheelchair Accessible (Meeting 

& Restroom) 

Notes:  
 

 

Name: Medina 12 Step City: Medina Day: Monday 

Location: St. Matthews Lutheran Church County: Medina Time: 7:30 PM 

Street Address: 400 N. Broadway Zip Code: 44256 
 

Meeting Type: Closed (Alcoholics Only), Discussion, Tape Study, Non-Smoking 

Notes:  
 

 

Name: Tuesday AA at Noon City: Medina Day: Tuesday 

Location: Solutions Behaviors Building County: Medina Time: 12:00 PM 

Street Address: 246 Northland Dr. Zip Code: 44256 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Discussion 

Notes: Room A-B (Formerly AA On The Square) 
 

 

Name: Tuesday High Noon City: Medina Day: Tuesday 

Location: Cathy's House County: Medina Time: 12:00 PM 

Street Address: 515 W. Liberty St. Zip Code: 44256 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Big Book, Non-Smoking, Wheelchair Accessible (Meeting 

& Restroom) 

Notes:  
 

 

Name: Tuesday Night AA City: Medina Day: Tuesday 

Location: Cathy's House County: Medina Time: 6:30 PM 

Street Address: 515 W. Liberty St. Zip Code: 44256 
 

http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=515 W. Liberty St.+44256&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=400 N. Broadway+44256&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=246 Northland Dr.+44256&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=515 W. Liberty St.+44256&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=515 W. Liberty St.+44256&hl=en


Area AA Meetings 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Discussion, Non-Smoking, Wheelchair Accessible 

(Meeting & Restroom) 

Notes:  
 

 

Name: Medina Tuesday Night City: Medina Day: Tuesday 

Location: New Hope Christian Church County: Medina Time: 8:00 PM 

Street Address: 6288 S. Woosterpike Rd. Zip Code: 44256 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Tape Study, Non-Smoking 

Notes: OH 3 (SR 3) 
 

 

Name: Wednesday High Noon City: Medina Day: Wednesday 

Location: Cathy's House County: Medina Time: 12:00 PM 

Street Address: 515 W. Liberty St. Zip Code: 44256 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Discussion, Non-Smoking, Wheelchair Accessible 

(Meeting & Restroom) 

Notes:  
 

 

Name: Keep It Simple Cathy's House City: Medina Day: Wednesday 

Location: Cathy's House County: Medina Time: 7:00 PM 

Street Address: 515 W. Liberty St. Zip Code: 44256 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Step 

Notes:  
 

 

Name: Medina Wednesday Big Book Study City: Medina Day: Wednesday 

Location: Prince Of Peace Church County: Medina Time: 7:30 PM 

Street Address: 3355 Medina Rd. Zip Code: 44256 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Big Book, Discussion, Wheelchair Accessible (Meeting & 

Restroom) 

Notes:  
 

 

Name: Thursday High Noon City: Medina Day: Thursday 

Location: Cathy's House County: Medina Time: 12:00 PM 

http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=6288 S. Woosterpike Rd.+44256&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=515 W. Liberty St.+44256&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=515 W. Liberty St.+44256&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=3355 Medina Rd.+44256&hl=en


Area AA Meetings 

Street Address: 515 W. Liberty St. Zip Code: 44256 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Step, Non-Smoking, Wheelchair Accessible (Meeting & 

Restroom) 

Notes:  
 

 

Name: Back To Basics Medina City: Medina Day: Thursday 

Location: Cathy's House County: Medina Time: 7:00 PM 

Street Address: 515 W. Liberty St. Zip Code: 44256 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Discussion, Wheelchair Accessible (Meeting & Restroom) 

Notes:  

 

 

Name: Medina Men's Meeting City: Medina Day: Thursday 

Location: United Church Of Christ County: Medina Time: 8:00 PM 

Street Address: 217 E. Liberty St. Zip Code: 44256 
 

Meeting Type: Closed (Alcoholics Only), Discussion, Men Only, Non-Smoking 

Notes:  
 

 

Name: Friday High Noon City: Medina Day: Friday 

Location: Cathy's House County: Medina Time: 12:00 PM 

Street Address: 515 W. Liberty St. Zip Code: 44256 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Discussion, Non-Smoking, Wheelchair Accessible 

(Meeting & Restroom) 

Notes:  
 

 

Name: Sober Friday City: Medina Day: Friday 

Location: Medina County Human Services County: Medina Time: 12:00 PM 

Street Address: 246 Northland Dr. Zip Code: 44256 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Non-Smoking 

Notes: Room B-C (Moved from UCC Church) 
 

 

Name: Friday Night Primer City: Medina Day: Friday 

http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=515 W. Liberty St.+44256&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=515 W. Liberty St.+44256&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=217 E. Liberty St.+44256&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=515 W. Liberty St.+44256&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=246 Northland Dr.+44256&hl=en


Area AA Meetings 

Location: Cathy's House County: Medina Time: 7:30 PM 

Street Address: 515 W. Liberty St. Zip Code: 44256 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Non-Smoking, Wheelchair Accessible (Meeting & 

Restroom) 

Notes:  
 

 

Name: Medina Women's Friday Evening City: Medina Day: Friday 

Location: St. Paul's Episcopal Church County: Medina Time: 7:30 PM 

Street Address: 317 E. Liberty St. Zip Code: 44256 
 

Meeting Type: Closed (Alcoholics Only), Discussion, Women Only, Non-Smoking 

Notes:  
 

 

Name: Saturday Liberty City: Medina Day: Saturday 

Location: Cathy's House County: Medina Time: 2:00 PM 

Street Address: 515 W. Liberty St. Zip Code: 44256 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Discussion, Non-Smoking, Wheelchair Accessible 

(Meeting & Restroom) 

Notes:  
 

 

Name: Saturday Nite Alive City: Medina Day: Saturday 

Location: Cathy's House County: Medina Time: 7:00 PM 

Street Address: 515 W. Liberty St. Zip Code: 44256 
 

Meeting Type: Open (Guests Welcome), Discussion, Non-Smoking, Wheelchair Accessible 

(Meeting & Restroom) 

Notes:  
 

 

 

 

http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=515 W. Liberty St.+44256&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=317 E. Liberty St.+44256&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=515 W. Liberty St.+44256&hl=en
http://maps.google.com/maps?saddr= &daddr=515 W. Liberty St.+44256&hl=en

